
From: Ben Israel
To: Jonathan Rice
Subject: Re: 2023 Department of Natural Resources, Office of Conservation - potpourri for February and March comments

requested
Date: Monday, March 27, 2023 1:24:15 PM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Please do not click on links or attachments unless you know the content is
safe.

Mr. Rice, the deadline for the Office of Conservation notice was March 20, 2023 and we
received this email on March 27th.  Was there a previous announcement that we missed?  As
an operator with many shut-in wells we have been working with the office to P&A our wells
in a timely manner and have applied for a delay in fees for shut-in well as long as we're
plugging ~10% of our wells a year.  Will this be no longer possible?  

Thanks
Ben Israel 

On Mon, Mar 27, 2023 at 10:15 AM Jonathan Rice <Jonathan.Rice@la.gov> wrote:

To:  Oil & Gas Operators

 

Please see the attached February and March 2023 Potpourri editions published in the
Louisiana Register for industry review and comment if desired.  Thank you for your time
and attention in this matter.

 

 

 

Best regards,

 

F. Jonathan Rice, Attorney

LDNR / Office of Conservation

Executive Division

P.O. Box 94275

Baton Rouge, LA  70804-9275 

Phone: (225) 342-9660

mailto:ben.israel@cypressop.com
mailto:Jonathan.Rice@la.gov
mailto:Jonathan.Rice@la.gov


Fax: (225) 342-3705

Jonathan.rice@la.gov

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This email communication may contain confidential information which also may be legally
privileged and is intended only for the use of the intended recipients identified above. If you
are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are hereby notified that any
unauthorized review, use, dissemination, distribution, downloading, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient and have received
this communication in error, please immediately notify us by reply email, delete the
communication and destroy all copies. 
COMPUTER SYSTEM USE/CONSENT NOTICE
This message was sent from a computer system which is the property of the State of
Louisiana and the Department of Natural Resources (DNR). It is for authorized business use
only. Users (authorized or unauthorized) have no explicit or implicit expectation of privacy.
Any or all uses of this system and all files on this system may be intercepted, monitored,
recorded, copied, audited, inspected, and disclosed to Department of Natural Resources and
law enforcement personnel. By using this system the user consents to such interception,
monitoring, recording, copying, auditing, inspection, and disclosure at the discretion of
DNR.

-- 
Ben Israel
President
Cypress Operating, Inc.
O: 318-424-2031
M: 281-546-9893
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